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Town of Stanford Conservation Advisory Commission 

Town Hall

26 Town Hall Road

P.O. Box 436

                        Stanfordville, NY 12581

Final Minutes

November 17, 2010


The Conservation Advisory Commission convened their monthly meeting at the Town Hall on November 17, 2010.  The meeting was called to order at 6:15 pm by Chairperson, Lisa Kilmer.

Members present:  Beth Ashton, Lisa Kilmer, Brenda Lynch, Mike Picinelli, Karen Sergio, and Tom Dewhirst (Liaison to the Town Board)

Members absent:  Barry Haydasz, Charlie Shaw

 Minute’s approval

Karen made a motion to approve the September 2010 minutes as written.  Mike seconded the motion and all were in favor.

Old Business 
Budget


There was discussion on the budget as to what may have been approved or cut and what items still needed to be dealt with in this budget year.

Welcome Package


The welcome package subcommittee is moving ahead with the gathering of information for this project.  There should be a prototype completed by the end of the year.  Lisa will check with the Ag. Committee to see if they have suggestions for info to be added.

Stanford Wildlife Preserve


Brenda will talk with Pat Adams about a possible donation in regards to the planting of a tree at the preserve.  Beth will check and see what is still available in the nursery.  Barry will walk the site with Frank Munzer when the ground is frozen to evaluate the Japanese knotweed situation.  The pathway clearing will be done in the back field in the spring.
Whitlock Preserve


There was nothing new to report on the preserve.

Master Plan Revision


There was nothing to report except that the moratorium extension is on the agenda for the Town Board.

Rain Barrel Workshop


Karen attended the workshop and is now able to facilitate a workshop for the town.

Project Timeline


This will be further discussed at next month’s meeting

New Business

Liaison Report


Tom reported that the Town Board is still working on the annual budget and will decide on the moratorium extension at the next meeting.

Meeting Schedule


The next CAC meeting is scheduled for Wednesday November 17th at 6pm.

Lisa made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Karen seconded the motion and all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:05 pm.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Beth Ashton.

